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I oppose this regulation on telemarketing as affecting the Real Estate industry.  This greatly restricts our marketing
activities.  Example: For sale by owners who advertise their phone numbers either by newspaper or flyers in front of
their homes should be able to be called. We should also be able to call a potential home owner if we truly have a buyer
for the property.Also any past clients, reguardless of how long since last contact. I believe this regulation needs more
work as to who, how , & why it should restrict telemarketing.
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